



## Bishop Cornish CEVA Primary School. Newsletter.



Issue 37: 29th June 2018

I am convinced that nothing can ever separate us from God's love... Our fears for today, our worries about tomorrow, and even the powers of hell cannot keep God's love away.' Romans 8

## What's in store for the children next week?

**Reception** will be setting up shop and learning about money.

Year 1 will be having a Teddy Bears' Picnic, details are in homework book.

Year 2 will be looking forward to meeting their new teacher on 'Move-up' day.

**Year 3** will be partaking in some of the 50 things to do at Bishop Cornish.

Year 4 will be designing and creating Egyptian necklaces out of clay.

**Year 5** will be creating a piece of Viking artwork.

**Year 6** will be cooking and tasting some Peruvian cuisine.

## Dates for this year

Wednesday 4<sup>th</sup> July – Year 6 transition day to Saltash.net and whole school move up day with new teachers

FRIDAY 6<sup>TH</sup> JULY – A CHILDREN'S 40<sup>TH</sup> BIRTHDAY PARTY FOR THE SCHOOL Could

Could Reception and Years 1 and 2 please bring a plate of something sweet to share – biscuits or a cake?

Could Years 3,4,5 and 6 please bring something savoury – some sandwiches, crisps or sausages?

If your child has a food allergy please can you provide them with a snack of their own. Thank you

9 – 13<sup>TH</sup> July – HEATREE RESIDENTIAL, YEAR 5 17<sup>th</sup> July – Year 6 Leavers' Trip following their Enterprise Project

19<sup>TH</sup> July – LEAVERS SERVICE AND EUCHARIST FOR YEAR 6 AT ST STEPHEN'S CHURCH 1.45pm start

Year 6 BBQ from 4pm – 5.30pm 20<sup>TH</sup> July – BREAK UP FOR SUMMER THURSDAY 6<sup>TH</sup> SEPTEMBER – NEW TERM STARTS

Following on from our Year 4 Marine Champions work, the children have been writing some powerful messages for us all. We hope to continue with this project next year. Well done children – keep spreading the word

'Litter could lead to life's extinction – we want you to help save the future generations. Mother earth needs us and it is time that we start to help. The planet has never been in more need than now. We are the rudder that steers mankind forward. Are you going to help stop litter?' Guy - Year 4



The KS2 children are so excited about their latest piece of play equipment – a double slide!! It is already proving to be a huge hit. A massive thank you from us all to the Education Centre Charitable Trust and Lady Boyd for paying for something that will provide hours of fun. This was the inaugural 'slide' keenly watched by the children.



Years 1 and 2 had a fantastic day at Wembury beach rock pooling and creating sand sculptures as well as staying cool paddling. Thank you to the team of parents who accompanied them – a long, hot day but so educational. ©







Congratulations to the children who represented the school at the Inter-schools Area Sports. On a baking hot evening in Liskeard they ran their hearts out, competing against 8 other schools. There were some outstand individual performances and overall we came 4<sup>th</sup>. Well done everyone.





The children looked fantastic in yellow last week – it really brightened the day and made us feel cheerful and sunny. Thank you for your support. As a result, we have been able to send a cheque for £415.46 to the Cystic Fibrosis Trust.





Mr George and Miss Edlin took our MKC Heroes over to the Naval Heritage Museum in Devonport on Thursday.

They had a fantastic time and learnt such a lot about the Royal Navy.